
HB 955 -- SALES TAX EXEMPTION

SPONSOR: Mansur

Beginning January 1, 2026, there will be no state sales or use tax
on the sale of diapers, incontinence products, and feminine hygiene
products. The sales tax exemptions do not apply to local sales or
use taxes.

This bill is similar to HB 472 (2025) and similar to HB 1920 (2024)
and HB 351 (2023).


